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22 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 13 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and safe. It is the tradition of St Marks Academy to organise leavers 

assembly for our year 13 cohorts at the end of the academic year. Due to the current health 

climate (COVID 19), I’m sure you will understand that it is not possible to organise our current year 

13 students’ leavers assembly in the way we have done it in previous years.   

 

We have therefore decided to organise a virtual leavers assembly on Friday 26th June at 1pm. We 

will host the assembly on showmyhomework for our brilliant year 13 students and we wish to invite 

your son/daughter to join.   

 

We are keen to celebrate the hard work and achievement of your child and during the assembly, 

teachers, who have taught your son/daughter, will share their memories and farewell messages.  

 

I’m sure it is going to be an exciting time and I look forward to celebrating the hard work and 

brilliance of your son/daughter.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr D Dalton and Mr S Foster 

Heads of Sixth Form                   

 


